
 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to the New York State Governor’s Executive Order  

Nos. 202 through 202.15, and other advisories issued by Federal, State and Local Officials related to the 

Covid-19 virus, Sweden Planning Board Meetings will not be held in person until the COVID-19 State of 

Emergency has concluded. In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order, the June 8, 2020, 7 p.m., 

regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting will be held via virtual ZOOM videoconferencing, and a 

transcript will be provided later.  The public will have an opportunity to see and hear the meeting live. 

 

Public hearings according to the provisions of Town Law, and the Town of Sweden Land Use 

Development and Subdivision Regulations, will be held by the Planning Board on Monday, June 8, 2020, 

commencing at 7 p.m. to consider the following applications. 

 

Application of David Versteeg, 1800 W. Sweden Road, Brockport, New York, for approval of the 

Versteeg Subdivision and Site Plan, located at 1800 W. Sweden Road, Brockport, New York. Applicant 

is proposing to combine two existing lots and construct a single-family home to be serviced by a private 

well and septic system. Site includes an existing barn and shed. The properties are owned by David 

Versteeg, tax account numbers: 128.01-1-1.12 and 128.01-1-1.112. 

 

Also, application of Laura and Darrell Bentley, 5605 Brockport-Spencerport Road, Brockport, 

New York, for amended site plan approval.  Applicant is proposing to construct a 50 ft. by 50 ft. barn 

located to the west of the existing building.  The barn will have an enclosed walkway to the existing 

building.  The property is owned by Joseph and Anna Rossi, 33 Colby Street, Spencerport, New York, tax 

account number:  084.02-1-38. 

 

The public will have an opportunity to see and hear the meeting live and provide comments.  The 

public hearings may be accessed by dialing the ZOOM meeting at (+1 Land Line) 646-876-9923 and 

entering the ID number to access, 941-7333-8230.  If you would like to be included in the video portion 

of the zoom meeting, please email phyllisb@townofsweden.org prior to the meeting date to receive a 

link to the video hearing.  On the evening of June 8, 2020, 5 minutes before 7:00 p.m., you may log in 

with your computer, smart phone or telephone.  Please include your First and Last Name upon login.  You 

will be placed on hold until the meeting starts. 

 

Anyone interested in providing comments for the above applications may communicate with the 

Planning Board by submitting written comments to the Board at 18 State Street, Brockport, New York, or 

may do so via email at phyllisb@townofsweden.org prior to the meeting day. 

 

Maps and information are on the Town’s website under Planning Department for viewing prior to 

the public hearing. 

     TOWN OF SWEDEN 

 

     Craig McAllister 

     Planning Board Chairman 
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